
 

Gassman, Jeffrey 
From: Even, Dennis 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 1999 11:45 AM 
To: Kempf, Wilhelm; Wingenroth, Terry; Walter, Daniel 
Cc: Wright, Lee; Levonick, Deborah; Gassman, Jeffrey; Kuester, Mark 
Subject: Validation for ASNs 
 
I wanted to express thanks to Deb and Jeff for their efforts with the validation protocols for Elk Grove 
and Lititz ASN project. They put in much time an effort to aid us in accomplishing our goals of this 
project. I would not have been implemented in the time frames that we need without them. Thanks 
Again. 
 
Dennis D. Even 
Manager Application Development 
Warner Lambert 
201 Tabor Road 
Morris Plains, NJ 07950  

Phone - (973) 540-5194  

Fax - (973) 540-7290  


